St Bridget's C of E Primary School



YEAR 5 & 6 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS PARENTS' EVENING – AUTUMN 2018

This feedback form was aimed at Upper Key Stage Two parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and their child's experience at St Bridget's.

Question Asked	Answered Yes	Answered No
Was the meeting informative and do you have a better	96.7%	3.3%
understanding of how to support your child?	(29)	(1)
Was it useful that your child was able to attend the meeting with	80%	20%
you to discuss how they have settled in?	(24)	(7)
Did your meeting run to time?	96.7% ⁽²⁹⁾	3.3% (1)

Any other comments

My daughter chose not to come, but it was good to have the option. The evening was useful and informative. I felt Miss Hubbard understands her very well and I am confident any concerns I raised will be dearly with sensitively but thoroughly. We don't recall any mention of how to support. Had to ask my son who the other person was with Miss H (didn't like to ask face to face in case it caused embarrassment).

Very positive experience all round

Our child was busy on the evening so couldn't attend but would have normally brought her. Our meeting was great and really highlighted her strengths and weaknesses. Her two teachers really seem to have gotten to know her well in this first half term. Very happy with her progress at school. Thank you.

I preferred to meet the teachers without my son present

Miss Hubbard is the best teacher. Very caring & understanding

We are very pleased with our daughter's progress so far. She has worked really hard this year so thank you to both Mrs Butler and Mrs Ross for being so supportive with her. She is very fond of them both!

Thank you for the supportive comments to my daughter on what was a difficult day for her. She is much more settled and happier.

Very positive, and informative, Mr Coughlin seems like a great teacher.

The meeting was great - teacher handled it extremely well. The only reason it didn't run to time is because I think previous parent stayed for 20 mins instead of 10.

Enjoyed coming to speak to the teachers. We left the kids at home as we prefer to feedback to them afterwards

Re transitioning into secondary school.. I think it would be useful for the children to have a few tests they have to revise for.. in order to teach them some revision skills. I.e. Spanish test.. teach them how do you learn vocabulary. It would help them settle in in year 7.

A lovely experience....holistic approach which was very much appreciated

V informative meeting. I think it was helpful to focus on my daughter's answers to the questionnaire she'd been given in class to direct our discussion. Thank you.

Very encouraging - such a lovely school